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Fwd: Letter Reply to FOI Request RE: Available Low Cost Housing in Metro Manila

From: NHA SOUTH SECTOR (nha.southsector@gmail.com)
nhafoi2017@yahoo.com
Date: Friday, 10 January 2020, 01:45 pm GMT+8

Good afternoon!

Please see email response sent to Ms. Kharen Mangulabnan today, January 10, 2020, for her FOI request with
Tracking No. NHA-475913181045.

For your kind information.
Thank you,
Best regards,

Jonica Medrano
Information Officer B

NCR-SOUTH SECTOR
NATIONAL HOUSING AUTHORITY

Tel. No.: (02) 365-3562

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: NHA SOUTH SECTOR <pha.southsector@aomail.com>

Date: Fri, Jan 10, 2020 at 1:40 PM

Subject: Letter Reply to FOI Request RE: Available Low Cost Housing in Metro Manila
To: <kharen.elscigmail.com>

Dear Ms. Mangulabnan,

Good day!

This is Jonica of NHA NCR South Sector which oversees NHA housing projects located in the cities of Pasay,
Parafaque, Las Pifias, Taguig, Makati, Muntinlupa and Pateros. This is to respond to your FOI request which you
submitted to the e-FOI portal on January 6, 2020.

Please see scanned letter reply attached herewith.

Thank you so much!

Best regards,

Jonica Medrano

NCR-SOUTH SECTOR
NATIONAL HOUSING AUTHORITY

Tel. No.: (02) 365-3562
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January 9, 2020

Ms. Kharen Mangulabnan
1320 DM Cmpd. Heroes Del 96 St.
Caloocan City

Dear Ms. Mangulabnan:

This has reference to the inquiry you submitted on January 6, 2020 through the Electronic
Freedom of Information (eFOI) site with Tracking No. NHA-475913181045 requesting for a list of
available low cost housing within Metro Manila.

We would like to inform you that the housing projects which the National Housing Authority builds
are intended for Informal Settiers Families (ISF's) who occupy areas which are considered as
“danger zones” or those that are situated near rivers, waterways and railroads. This also includes
victims of calamities and communities whose areas will be affected by government infrastructure
projects. Lots which are awarded are not offered for free and subject to payment of affordable
monthly amortization.

However, you can coordinate with your local government unit for possible housing assistance. If
you are a member of the Home Mutual Development Fund or PAG-IBIG, you may visit their office
which is located at Westar Bldg. 611 Shaw Blvd., Pasig City or call their hotline number #724-42-
44 and inquire about their foreclosed properties which you may apply for.

In the meantime, we can include you to our list of applicants so we can assess suitable programs
and guidelines which can address the concemns of those who are in need of housing assistance.

We hope that you can coordinate with your local government unit and be able to address your
concern in the soonest possible time.

Very truly yours,

A Y
ROMUEL P. ATWBOYAO V
Regional Manager /
NHA NCR South Sector

Quezon Memorial Elliptical Road, Diliman, Quezen City 1100 Trunkline No. (02) 790-0800; www.nha.gov.ph



